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21 January 1993 

Dear Mr. Stanton: 

The Commission would like to confirm approval of the 
design and site plan for the Vietnam Womens Memorial that 
were considered at its meeting on 24 September 1992. We 
have waited until now since some minor adjustments were 
still being studied with respect to the landscaping plans. 
These now appear to have been resolved satisfactorily, and 
we see no reason for any further delay in our report. 

As is the usual practice, we would like to review 
material samples and inspect the sculptural group prior to 
final casting and patination. 

Sincerely, 

J. Carter Brown 
Chairman 

Mr. Robert G. Stanton, Regional Director 
National Capital Region 
National Park Service 
1100 Ohio Drive, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20242 


